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20th June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our end of year celebration, the children asked to have a party and decided together on a superhero 
theme.  This will be on Monday 23rd July at 2pm and the children can come dressed as their favourite 
superhero.   
 
If your child does not normally attend on a Tuesday afternoon, we wold love them to join us.  Could you 
please sign the slip below to confirm if they will be attending.   
 
Please also find below a list of party food which we hope parents would be able to contribute to, if you could 
tick an item to bring in for the afternoon party.  All food needs to be Nut Free as we do have pupils with nut 
allergies. 
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
 
 
K Waitt 
Deputy Manager 

 
Superhero Party 23rd June 2018 
 
 
My child……………………………………………………….. will be attending the party. 
 
I will supply: (Please tick)  
 
Crisps Sandwiches Tomatoes 

   
Cocktail Sausages Bread Sticks Sausage Rolls  
 
Biscuits Cucumber Sticks 
 
Cakes Melon 
 
Any other: ………………………………………………………….. 
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